
PART 10 (PRESCRIBED TRANSPARENCY INFORMATION) 

EXEMPTION APPLICATION FORM  

If you experience any issues with accessibility of this document, please call 1300 585 165 or 
email AERnonschemeexemptions@aer.gov.au  

Instructions 
If the pipeline is owned, controlled or operated by a joint venture, please provide an attachment with 
the legal names and ACN / ABN for each of the entities involved.  
Documents required to obtain a Part 10 (Prescribed transparency information) Exemption: 

1. Complete Parts A, B and E of this form for new applications.

2. If the application is made by an authorised agent, proof of authority for the agent to act on
behalf of named applicants.

3. Attach any additional information/documents that you consider substantiate that the pipeline
meets the criteria for the exemption. This should include any information or documents required
under any Exemption Guideline published by the AER and in force at the time of application.

If you are the service provider of a non-scheme pipeline that has been previously granted an 
exemption by the AER under Part 23 of the National Gas Rules (NGR), you will need to apply for a new 
exemption under Part 10 of the NGR before your exemption under Part 23 expires.  
If a pipeline has been previously granted an exemption by the AER and would like the conditions of the 
exemption to be varied, complete Parts A, C and E of this form. 
If a pipeline has been previously granted an exemption by the AER and would like the exemption to be 
revoked, complete Parts A, D and E of this form. 
Applications marked attention Pipeline Administrator, can be submitted: 

• electronically to AERnonschemeexemptions@aer.gov.au
• by post to GPO Box 3131, Canberra, ACT 2601

Dissemination of data provided 
Data provided in Parts A, B, C and D together with any appendices and attachments will be included on 
the AER’s public register. Part E will not be made public.  
The entire application (Parts A, B, C, D and E) together with any appendices and attachments will be 
kept on file with the AER, including for the purposes of its gas scheme register.   
If you have any concerns about information which is to be published on the public register, please 
contact the AER.  














